
I commute on my motorcycle and have no doubt that this will improve the safety of those like me. This bill allows for safe and 
sensible commuting and it's no coincidence that nearby states have passed something similar. This would help reduce congestion 
and increase motorcyclist safety - a win-win for everyone. 


